
Dear Beida Probability and Statistics Dept and Prof Chen's Family,  

I am so sorry to learn the loss of our dear Prof Chen.  No words can fully describe 
how much we appreciate,  respect and love him.  

His kindness, morality, and intelligence have helped us to grow; his contribution to 
the society has made the world a better place. Thus, as Albert Einstein said,  he is 
eternal and lives on in us. 

We miss him dearly and wish his loving memories and legacy comfort you/us all. 
His  first graduate student, Jiayang  

 
   

 
  

“Our death is not an end if we can live on in our children and the younger 
generation. For they are us, our bodies are only wilted leaves on the tree of life.” -- 
Albert Einstein  


